
​American Paper &
Packaging connects
with Barley Pop and
Interfaith Caregivers
to provide meals to
the elderly!

It was a pleasure for AP&P to donate funds for food, preparation, and
distribution to the elderly over the Christmas season and throughout
the month of January 2021. Thank you to all who participated. Those
who received meals were extremely grateful for the gift provided. We
are pleased to say there was plenty of food to go around. We hope to
be part of this giving tradition for years to come!



If you have any questions or suggestions regarding how AP&P can
become involved in your outreach program of choice, don't hesitate to
touch base with us.

Sincerely,

American Paper & Packaging
Office: 414-462-8560
Email: info@americanpaper.com

 ​  ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/pages/category/Business-Service/American-Paper-and-Packaging-185039194850327/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/american-paper-and-packaging/about/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_oJDr0nmw74TWsqSHkHDPg

